
 

 

[Heath, Jennie Olin] 
 
 

MRS. JENNIE ABRAMS HEATH 

 
Mrs. Jennie Abrams Heath, 79, died at her home, 44 Borden Avenue 

Friday morning, January 6, after an illness of several weeks.  The funeral 
services were held at 2:30 p.m. Sunday in the home, Rev. Clifford Bristow of 

the Baptists church officiating, assisted by Rev. Julia Tobey of the 
Universalist Church.  John D. Rudgers sang, “The City Four Square,” 

accompanied by Mrs. L.G. Stainton, pianist.  Burial was in Hope cemetery by 
the side of Mr. Abrams. 

Jennie Olin was born on the Leicester road, November 7, 1859, daughter 
of Mr. and Mrs. Philip Olin.  In 1877 she was united in marriage to George 

Abrams.  After a time passed with his parents in the Sucker Brook 

neighborhood, they moved to Salem, Oregon, returning to Perry about 45 
years ago. 

Here they built their pleasant home in Borden Avenue, where he died 
April 25, 1904.  Later the widow married Adelbert Heath, who died in 1931. 

Mrs. Heath was a woman who took great joy and pride in her home and 
garden, and during the summer months the surroundings of her home 

reflected the patience and work bestowed upon it by the owner. 
Mrs. Heath was a member of the Universalist Church. 

During the past two weeks she had been cared for by Miss Velma Hakes 
of Sherburne. 

Surviving are a sister, Mrs. Roxalany Olin Holcomb of Vesper, Wis.; a 
niece, Mrs. Florence Johnson, Pottersville, Mich.; two nephews, Cecil Olin of 

Lansing, Mich., and Dr. Olin Holcomb of Kokomo, Ind. 
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